Joseph Massimino
Raymond

I am in favor of LD867. I chose to relocate from California to this great state of
Maine 16 years ago to raise my four children in part due to the autonomy that the state
of Maine is known to allow historically. As a patient in Maine I am very concerned
with losing more valuable healthcare workers. If COVID-19 vaccination is mandated
I will unfortunately no longer be able to work in the state of Maine.



